
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY, CT 

 

On October 4, 2021, the duly authorized agent of the Glastonbury 

Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency approved constructing a 

“splash pad” feature within the wetlands’ upland review area at 

Addison Pool, 415 Addison Road. 

 

Lisa Zerio, Director of Parks & Recreation 

      

      

  

    

 

 


